
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our new Spring Programme has just been published – we have a number of new crafts 
being tried, including making felt bookmarks, Yorkshire buttons (after our success with 
Dorset buttons last year) teacup pin cushions, flower arranging and a textured art project.  
We will also be making further use of our Sizzix die-cutting machine, to produce shaped 
and embossed greetings cards. 
 

Do you enjoy crafting?  If so, why not consider joining us? – we meet on alternate 
Thursday afternoons from 14:30 -17:00 in the refreshment area in church.  If you would 
like to find out more, why not come along, or contact us for information: 
 

Email:  stdcrafts@gmail.com 
Tel:       01892 610551     Website:   https://stdcrafts.wixsite.com/craft-group   
 
Lynn 
St Denys’ Craft Group Secretary 
 
 

Since Christmas, we have been busy upcycling glass jars and bottles.  
Firstly, we created a clear, coloured glaze on the inside of the jar, using 
food colouring.  This proved very effective, and the jars and pots looked 
beautiful, especially when lit from within with a tea-light candle. 
 

I realise that it is a little while now since we last reported  to the village what we have been up to!   
The Craft Group continues to thrive, with regular attendance by an enthusiastic core of crafters, often swelled by 
a number of others who join us with a particular craft interest.  
 

We then spent time decorating our jars and bottles, using firstly acrylic paints and then with proper glass paints.  
There were some lovely designs, and a number of the pieces are already in use at home.   
 
 


